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Comments: I am writing to ask that you reconsider your management of wild horses and burros. The American

public loves our wild horses and burros.  Herds can be managed in humane ways, with the support and advice of

organizations that care about their welfare. BLM "holding lots" are already overcrowded.  Helicopter round-ups

are particularly heinous - cruel and inhumane. There are better ways to manage wild horses - if indeed they truly

must be managed. 


